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PO BOX 778    BELLA COOLA, BC  V0T 1C0 
PH: (250) 799 – 5211  FAX: (250) 799- 5513 

 

November 29th, 2020 
  
URGENT NAALS COMMUNICATION REGARDING COVID -19 
  
Please be informed that the NAALS Board of Directors have confirmed that Acwsalcta School, 
Nuxalk College and NAALS Daycare will be closed due to the confirmed case of Covid -19 in our 
community. 
There has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 at Acwsalcta School. 
 
The closure will be in place starting November 30th until December 18th, 2020.   
 
NAALS Administration will be open Monday – Friday, Theresa Brook, Education Administrator 
and one rotating staff member will be available. 
Mamayu Gift Shop will be closed. 
  
Parents and students will be informed by school administration regarding their child’s 
education plan.   
  
We thank each and every one of you for your understanding for the required need to keep our 
children, students, staff and community safe at this time.  Be caring, kind and safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NAALS Board of Directors 


